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Dear Pastor and Church family,
  We are grateful for your faithful financial and prayer support for our family and
ministry in Nova Mutum. We couldn’t do what we do without you. Thank you. 

The church here is doing well. One blessing to see is the increase of children in
Sunday school. We went canvassing in our neighborhood and talked to a few
parents who decided to allow their kids to come to church. With that, these
kids have brought more kids and it has been exciting and lively Sundays! With
this our small little Sunday school area has been bursting at the seams, and we
had to switch adults to the little room and kids to our church space.  Please
pray for the salvation of these precious children and pray we can make an
eternal impact in their lives.

We have been praying for and asked for you to pray about a property for our
church. Rent prices are high and going up yearly. The space we are currently

renting is small. We are hosting a team from the US in July for a VBS and had to
rent another space for that week since our space doesn’t have the capacity for
an event like this. Our next door neighbor to the place we rent recently came to

me and asked if we were interested in buying his property. It already has a
house in back with two bedrooms, kitchen and bath that we could use as

Sunday school rooms and office for now, and they also have a building on the
side that can easily be our church building by just removing two drywall walls

that are in place. We would be free of rent and still have plenty of space to
grow and spread out. The amount we would need is $140,000. Please pray with
us for this need. If you would like to help with this, you can send your gift to our

mission board designated for our building fund. If you have any questions,
please reach out to me and I will be glad to answer them.

Thank you once again for your prayers and support, 
Your servants,

Alex & Jessica Lima 
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